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USS Beloit Painting to be Unveiled at City Hall 

October 12, 2022 – A reception to unveil a painting honoring the USS Beloit and the Beloit 

community, including Fairbanks Morse Defense and retired Army Major General Marcia Anderson, 

will be held at 6pm Monday, October 17, at Beloit City Hall, 100 State St. 

The painting will be permanently hung on the first floor of Beloit City Hall to commemorate the 

christening that was held in May. In addition to the artist being present, several veterans from 

the VFW will also join in the unveiling celebration. 

The painting was completed by local artist John Hines. Learn more about his work at 

https://www.johnrhinesfineart.com/. 
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